
 

 

The parish council will be working with East Lindsey District Council and 
their enforcement team to tackle the problem of dog fouling in the village 
and surrounding areas over the coming months.   

As part of this we need information on the worst affected areas from 
members of the public.  Many people complain about the amount of dog 
fouling, so please take a few minutes to let the Clerk know where you believe 
the problem areas are in the village, which roads/streets, and at what times 
this is occurring. 


